
 

 

  

In Science our students have 
been testing thermal 

conductivity of different 
materials during their lessons. 
Students have enjoyed finding 

out this information whilst 
completing practical lessons.  

One of our year 8 students has 
had the Christmas spirit this 
week so much, so she has a 

wrote a poem. We are 
extremely proud of the work 
this pupil has produced with 
limited input from staff. Well 

Done 😊😊  



We have had a Christmassy week this week at CNES! 

This has included our students making Christingles and going to St. James’  

Church to attend an Advent Mass. All students did well 

in both activities and should be proud of how well they represented the school!  
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Dates 
Thursday 12th December – 

Christmas Jumper Day (pupils to 
bring £1 as a donation for wearing 
their item of Christmas clothing) 

Friday 13th December – Christmas 
Open Afternoon   

9.5 school days until Christmas 
holidays.  

 

 
An extremely kind gesture! 

Our school councillors made a visit to 
Pinewood Tree Farm to pick up a Christmas 
Tree that was kindly donated to the school. 

As a school we are so appreciative of this 
gesture and all our students are thrilled to 

have a Christmas Tree to decorate this year. 
I’m sure you will all join us in sending our 

thanks to Pinewood Tree Farm! 

                   

         

 

 

 

 

Birthday and Christmas Card Competition 
Winners 

In last week’s newsletter, we showed the 
entries for the competition and now we have 
the winners! Both students should be proud. 

The Birthday Card winner was a student from 
our Post 16 class.  

The Christmas Card winner was a student from 
our primary class who showed real dedication 

when producing their Christmas Card.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thank You 
from CNES 

😊😊 

 


